
St Bride’S ChurCh eaSt KilBride 

 

Official re-opening 

Saturday 8th October 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6.00 pm Celebration of Holy Mass 

7.00 pm 
Welcome from Fr Rafal Sobieszuk, 
Parish Administrator 

7.05 pm 
Musical welcome by pupils of  
St Kenneth’s Primary 

7.10 pm Guy Logan, Motherwell Diocese Estates Manager 

7.15 pm  Simon Catford, Viridor 

7.20 pm Paul Stallan, Stallan Brand 

7.30 pm 
Drama presented by pupils of  
St Andrew’s and St Bride’s High School 

7.40 pm Eric Blair, CCG Futures 

7.45 pm Fr Rafal Sobieszuk, Parish Administrator 

7.50 pm Poem presented by pupils of St Hilary’s Primary 

7.55 pm Rt Rev Joseph Toal, Bishop of Motherwell 

 


